
From: Rachel Liebhaber [mailto:rachell@hsu.net.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 4 May 2017 4:28 PM 
To: Chambers - Cirkovic C 

Cc: Leigh Svendsen; Stephen Bull; Persephone Stuckley-Clarke; Jacov Miljak; Sina Mostafavi 
Subject: AM2014/250 Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Award 2010  

 
AM2014/250  
Four yearly review of modern awards  
Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Award 2010  
  
Dear Elizabeth,  
  
At the previous conference on 28 April 2017 in relation to the above matter, I agreed to provide an 
update as to whether the HSU was pursuing item 11 in the Summary of Submissions – technical and 
drafting – further revised document, which concerns the wording of clause 3.3 in the exposure draft.  
 
I can advise that the HSU now withdraws this claim.  
  
Kind regards,  
Rachel  
  
  

Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 408, 454 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 

PO Box 336 Collins Street West, Melbourne VIC 8007 

ABN 68 243 768 561 
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